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Date: August 27, 2013 

To: Audi Dealer Principal, Service Manager, and Parts Manager  

From: Audi Product Compliance 

Subject:  Revision to Update 24Z6 
 Model Year 2013 – 2014 Audi Vehicles Equipped with 3.0 L Engine 
 Manifold Actuator 

  
 
Dear Audi Dealer Principal, Service Manager, and Parts Manager: 
 
This communication is to inform you of a revision to Update 24Z6.  
 
We have revised the bulletin for this Update.  We have included information on the ball 
head torx bit that is required to access the screws.  We have also included tips to help 
catch a screw that may be dropped during the repair.   
 
Please review the revised procedure that is published on ServiceNet and ElsaWeb. 


